
 
c/- Adelaide University Sport, University of Adelaide, SA 5005 

1/03/2023  Page 1 

Secretary’s Report 2022-2023 
Peter Lesty 
This was the first year where we were fully on the new system.  With the main change being 

that memberships are renewed at the beginning of the year for everyone, rather than date of 

member registration.  There have not been as much issues with the new system, and has 

allowed us much smoother operations for dealing with membership. 

In the new year we implemented free membership during O’Week, which we’re happy to 

report bolstered our numbers once again. 

As of writing this we have 117 members fully paid, with a few more that are expected to sign 

up as the year goes on.  We have a high proportion of students which I would attribute to the 

O’Week special. 

A number of signups this year do not have their OW so we’re hoping to get a few of them 

through the course to come diving with us. 

As always, the need for student representation is key & I would invite student members to 

consider joining the committee, to have a strong voice and provide direction to the 

membership base. 

 

 

 

User Type March ‘22 March ‘23 

Student 61% 72% 

Non-Student 39% 28% 

 

Gender  March ‘22  March ‘23 

Male 62% 55% 

Female 38% 45% 

Not Specified 0% 0% 

 


